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From the Grand Knight’s Desk  
Worthy Brother Knights, 
 

It’s March, a month of dramatic change. The 

weather goes from wild to mild. I’m sure we haven’t 

seen the last of the bitter cold, and we’ll most 

assuredly get dumped on with snow once or twice 

more. Those of us with a few sets of Christmas 

lights still frozen onto bushes will be glad to finally 

get them stashed away until next fall. Just as God 

delivered the rainbow after the flood as a sign of His 

covenant with the world, and resurrected His son as 

His gift to mankind, we will experience a rebirth in 

the natural world beginning in the month of March, 

and continue throughout spring. 
 

We’re now in the heart of Lent, and our preparations 

for Easter continue. The Knights are deeply involved 

in numerous activities throughout Lent, of both 

secular and sacred nature. These events include our 

fish frys, prayer services, the Shamrock Shave, our 

Breakfast with the Easter Bunny, Paintball, and 

more. While these events are transpiring, many of 

our other committees are already busy planning the 

events for the upcoming months, including Knights 

at the Races, the IL State Kamporee, Founders Days, 

the Hammer Open, blood drives, and more. We’re 

also routinely discussing special one-time projects, 

which can be very impactful and quite rewarding. 

There is no shortage of opportunities for Knights to 

get involved. 
 

Stepping up for just one event a year can make a big 

difference. Please contact a chairman, director, or 

officer if you wish to help with a specific program, 

or if you are willing to help where the need is 

greatest. Don’t assume things will get done as they 

always do. We need more men than ever to maintain 

our slate of programs. We need to replenish talent 

that is lost. We need fresh ideas and new sources of 

energy. 
 

The best way to get involved is to come to a meeting 

and speak with other Knights, to learn where your 

interests and the needs of the council intersect. Study 

the calendar and read the articles to learn more about 

our programs. Then get involved in a program, 

event, or committee. We are much stronger with you 

than without you. Most activities require no 

experience or specific expertise. Our only expectation is that 

you are interested in helping. Take a step forward in the 

month of March. 
 

Easter is a time to be humble, and thankful. When you 

celebrate Lent through fasting and abstaining from meat on 

Fridays, think about why you are doing this. Don’t give up a 

Friday steak dinner only to exchange it with lobster instead. 

We are imperfect. Our imperfections often result in pain and 

sorrow. Our imperfections make us doubt ourselves. Our 

imperfections are fuel for Satan, and he wins when we let 

our imperfections let our hearts go dark, in anger, malice, 

despair, or feelings of hopelessness. Yet the Lord, in His 

perfection, offers all of us the promise of the afterlife -- an 

eternity of perfection. Do yourself a favor. Please go to 

Reconciliation as part of your preparations for Easter. I 

know it always raises my spirit. 
 

So is it with the resurrection of the dead. What is sown is 

perishable; what is raised is imperishable. It is sown in 

dishonor; it is raised in glory. It is sown in weakness; it is 

raised in power. It is sown a natural body; it is raised a 

spiritual body. If there is a natural body, there is also a 

spiritual body. 

1 Corinthians 15:42-44  

 

Have a safe and happy March. 
 

Vivat Jesus! 

Dan Limbach, Grand Knight 
 

         
 

Save the Date 
 

 March 6 - First Friday (all day Adoration) 

 March 6 - Knight's Fish Fry 

 March 14th - 7th Annual Shamrock Shave 

 March 28th - Paintball 

 May 2nd - Council 11091 Anniversary Dinner 

 April 25th  - A Knight At the Races 

 April 25th  - Casino Night and Art Auction SMM 

 Sept 24th - 28th  - Men's Fall Retreat (see Stu/Ken) 
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We Want You for this Year's 
Mane Event!! 

 
 

We are looking for men, women and children of 

all ages, who have “hair to spare,” to participate 

in this year’s Shamrock Shave. Last year’s 

Shave raised over $40,000 (over $200,000 has 

been raised the last 6 years) and this year’s 

event promises to be bigger and better than 

ever! If you are interested in having your head 

shaved to raise money for community families 

in need and those suffering from cancer, please 

contact Jonna Burck at 847-809-6950 or via 

email at: shave@saintmargaretmary.org. Also 

check the Parish web site for updates and pledge 

forms at: saintmargaretmary.org/shave. 

What's Cooking on St Pat's 
Day? 

 
On Saturday night, March 14

th
 in the St. 

Margaret Mary School Gym and Cafeteria, Irish 

and non-Irish eyes will be smiling and your 

tummies will be full with a great corned beef 

and cabbage meal prepared in conjunction with 

this year’s 7
th

 Annual Shamrock Shave. 

 

A great meal for the family prior to 

a great fun-filled Parish Event! 
 
Our Annual Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner has 

become a great Parish tradition. The menu includes: 

corned beef, new potatoes, carrots, cabbage, roll and 

salad. Beverages and other snacks will also be 

available for purchase. The cost is $12.00 for adults. 

If you prefer another alternative for your children or 

yourself, we are offering a special Chicken Tender 

Meal for $6.00. The price also includes admission to 

the 7
th
 Annual Shamrock Shave. Cost at the door the 

night of the event will be $14.00 for adults and 

$7.00 for Chicken Tender meal— so get your reservations in 

now! We will be accepting advance orders and issuing 

tickets for sale after Mass the weekends of February 21-22, 

February 28-March 1, March 7-8 and at the door. 

 

Funds raised by dinner sales will benefit community 

families in need and those suffering from cancer.  
Also be sure to stay for the “MANE EVENT,” the 7

th
 

Annual Shamrock Shave, which starts at 6:45 PM. 

Great food, drink, raffles, a Jig Contest, and prizes for 

the Best Irish Costumes, as well as great entertainment 

from local bands and Irish dancers. Be there to root on 

our Parish “Shavees,” who are having their heads 

shaved to raise money for those in need, and continue 

to celebrate a great Saint Margaret Mary tradition!   
 
 

Friday Knight Fish Fry's 
We have two more fish fry's to go: THIS Friday March 6th 

and March 20th. 
 

Save these Fridays;  March 6
th

 and March 20
th

.  
 

To make this a success, we’ll need lots of help during 

the day and lots of hungry customers. Prep begins at 

11:00 AM and goes till the final dish is washed, 

dried and put away, usually till 10 PM. Dinner is 

served between 5 and 8:30 PM at SMM McDonnell 

Hall. 
Consider lending a hand and spreading the word to prospect 

customers. Customers can start off with a Shrimp cocktail 

appetizer, then move on to a choice of baked or fried fish, 

shrimp and pasta, our renown salad bar and soups, and all 

the traditional sides. Then finish it off with an ice cream 

sundae or some homemade desserts. Also for the kids, we’ll 

have mac & cheese and new this year, cheese pizza. 

The event will be held at SMM McDonnell Hall between the 

hours of 5:00pm -8:30pm. Prep begins at 11:00am.  

We’ll be in need of volunteers to help set up, decorate, 

kitchen help, food line servers and of course clean up! You 

can also help by donating a dessert. Have any questions, 

comments or plan to volunteer please contact Ken Prigge at 

ken.prigge@coriant.com or call 630-730-2754 

Help with All Night Bingo  
Our next All Night Bingo Breakfast will be on Saturday, 

April 17th at Marian Central High School. A crew is needed 

to serve pancakes and eggs at the evening break. We meet at 

McGivney Center at 9:30 to carpool over to the high school. 

contact Dan Kotleba at kotleba@sbcglobal.net. 

mailto:ken.prigge@coriant.com
tel:630-730-2754
mailto:kotleba@sbcglobal.net
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Catholic Assistance Missions 

At the February meeting, I requested a $3,000 

budget for Catholic Assistance Missions (CAM).  As 

part of this request, a notice has to be published in 

the newsletter before the vote at a general meeting.  

This letter is the notice, which explains the 

organization and the request.  I plan to make a 

motion for this donation at the March general 

meeting. 

Catholic Assistance Missions is a nonprofit 

charitable organization.  Its main purpose is to 

provide food education, and housing for the very 

poor people of Haiti.  CAM is managed by a board 

of 12 people, mostly from parishes in the McHenry 

deanery.  Five of those board members are from 

Saint Margaret Mary Parish: Mary Kay Horney, 

Patty Deroo, Sandy Wiener, Connie Miller, and 

Donald Miller.  All the board members try to take 

annual mission trips to Haiti at their own cost.  At 

these mission trips, we spend some time with the 

Missionaries of Charity in Port-au-Prince, and some 

time at the mountain village of Despinasse.  

Most of our financial resources are used at 

Despinasse.  CAM has built a school, and is 

considering helping with a second building at the 

same site.  The school has 300 students from 

preschool to sixth grade.  CAM pays the teachers’ 

salaries, and subsidizes the daily hot meals that the 

children receive.  In many cases, this is the only 

meal that they have during the day.  The annual 

budget for the salaries, meals, and other school 

expenses is about $25,000. 

In addition to school support, CAM has built several 

2 room houses.  These are very simple cement block 

structures, but they are like castles to the villagers of 

Despinasse.  They are so thrilled to have a safe and 

comfortable place to live.   

CAM raises its money through various fundraisers in 

the McHenry County parishes.  In 2014, the people 

of Saint Margaret Mary Parish raised $8,500 at the 

Ladies Fall Luncheon.  CAM also received about 

$2,000 in donations from the 2014 Lenten projects 

of St. Margaret Mary School and Religious 

Education children.  Also in 2014, the people of 

Church of Holy Apostles raised about $15,000 at 

their annual fundraiser dinner. 

Our K of C council has been very generous in the 

past, for which we are very grateful.  This year, I am 

requesting the same contribution that our council 

made last year, $3,000 in 4 payments of $750. Haiti 

is the poorest country in our hemisphere, and so 

much can be done by those who care. 

Contributions of cash (checks payable to CAM) are 

the most efficient. Thanks & May God bless you. 

KofC Freethrow Competition  
We hosted the District Free Throw Championship during 

February with a strong turnout of 19 total participants! 4 of 

the 7 Council Champions will also move on to the Regional 

Competition! Winners in the girl’s category were: Mallory 

Winters (9), Nicole Flaherty (10), Briana Bower (11), 

Isabelle Clarkson (12), Alex Barrett (13), and Katelyn 

Weidner (13). Winners in the boy’s category were: Luca 

Raso (9), Adam Guazzo (10), Jubin Vettikkatt (11), and Cole 

Hardie (13). 
 

These champions now move onto the regional competition, 

held at St. Thomas in Crystal Lake on March 14 

            
 

HURRY Last Chance Order for 
SWEATSHIRTS($22, $27 2XL, $28-3XL) 
Our response was great and a few men have asked to 

order after the last order was closed.  So, since we 

still have free shipping, I will take orders for 

sweatshirts, but they must be in by March 20.  So, 

send me an Email and give me your size (M, L, XL, 

2XL, OR 3XL) and the color you want (Navy, 

Royal Blue, Red, Black, Grey, or Green)   Kevin 

Wright ( KWWJD1@yahoo.com )  

Mother’s Day Gift (Shirt) 
No Flowers Necessary!  Here’s a quick idea for 

Mother’s Day!  I’ve already got orders for the “I 

Love My Knight” shirt for the Ladies.  This is a 

standard sized (uni-sex) T-shirt.  (S, M, L, XL, 2XL 

($2 more)).  With shipping they should be $19.50 or 

less!  Email me with the size (make sure you double 

check!)  Kevin Wright ( KWWJD1@yahoo.com ) 

Men’s Summer Sports Shirt 
Chance to start thinking about a summer shirt too!  

We’ve selected a really nice looking shirt (soccer 

style) to order.  The price is great!  $25 plus 

shipping (will be very little if I get enough orders).  

We are starting to take orders and will continue to 

take orders for this one through May 15.  Sharp 

looking Logo on sleeve!  Send me an Email with 

your size:  (M, L, XL, 2XL (+$2)).   

Kevin Wright ( KWWJD1@yahoo.com )      

                         

mailto:KWWJD1@yahoo.com
mailto:KWWJD1@yahoo.com
mailto:KWWJD1@yahoo.com
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Blood Drive This Weekend - March 8th 
The Knights of Columbus are sponsoring a Blood 

Drive on Sunday, March 8 from 7:00 AM until 1:00 

PM. in McDonnell Hall. Thanks to everyone that 

was able to give last time. Our donations saved 123 

lives!  

If you cannot make this Blood Drive, please 

consider donating at the LifeSource Center in 

Crystal Lake, IL and telling the staff that the 

donation is to be made for U202 which is the code 

for St. Margaret Mary Knights of Columbus.  

Future blood drive dates in 2015 to mark in your 

calendars: May 17, July 12, September 13, and 

November 8. 

To give blood you must be 17 years old or older and 

in good health and bring a photo ID. You can also 

give blood if you are age 16 with the written consent 

of a parent. Refreshments will be served.  

Please make arrangements to join us for this event 

and give the gift of life. If you have any questions 

you can contact us at blooddrive@koc11091.org. 

 

4th Degree News 
It is truly an honor to participate in 4

th
 degree activities, 

perhaps the most visible degree of the order!  Whether it 

be marching in a parade as part of a color guard, 

participating in an honor guard for the Bishop or other 

special Mass, or serving as an honor guard at a fallen 

brother’s wake it is truly a humbling and honored 

experience. 

We know that not everyone has their own regalia, recently 

a spreadsheet was emailed to all of the council’s 4
th

 

degree members (approximately 100) that listed all of the 

members that have regalia.  If you are looking to 

participate in an activity but don’t have regalia, reach out 

to one of them to see if they would let you borrow theirs.  

If you don’t have this list please contact Mark Halper and 

he will be happy to provide it for you.   

4
th

 degree meetings take place the 4
th

 Tuesday of every 

month (skipping November and December) rotating 

locations.  The next meeting will be Tuesday March 24
th

 

at St Catherine's in West Dundee.  This is a nice 

opportunity to learn more about 4
th

 degree related 

activities and interact with some of your peers from other 

councils in the area. 

If you are interested in purchasing regalia,  

please contact the English Company, Inc or the 

Lynch&Kelly, Inc for further information on getting your 

regalia. 

 

The next honor guard opportunities are Saturday 

March 14
th

 at the St. Margaret Mary Shamrock Shave for 

the opening ceremonies, starting at 6:45 pm SUT 6:15 

pm.  There is also Confirmation at St. Margaret Mary on 

Saturday April 18
th

 at 10:00 AM, SUT 9:30 AM.  Please 

be on the lookout for emails regarding 4
th

 degree 

activities, if you do not receive this please let Mark Halper know.    

 

And finally the next upcoming 4
th

 degree exemplification is 

Saturday April 18
th

 at the Glenview Wyndham Suites.  If you are 

not yet a 4
th

 degree member these are worthwhile opportunities, 

and if you are an existing 4
th

 degree member these are great 

opportunities to refresh your memories on the lessons learned in 

that degree.  

 

If interested in participating, the money and paperwork is needed 

before March 24th. If interested see Mark Halper for more details. 

There is no cost or reservation needed to simply observe the 

degree.     

 

See website  www.4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com for information 

about upcoming exemplifications, etc.   

Pro-Life Activities (George Jost) 

Last Month I wrote an article in which I discussed the various legal 

procedures that are followed to insure prisoners found guilty and 

sentenced to be executed, are prevented from suffering, while we 

can't prevent babies from being aborted while they probably feel 

pain. (Google - saline solution and dismemberment as abortion 

methods).  

The Feb 26th, 2015 issue of the Wall Street Journal had a opinion 

piece on Terri Schiavo. In 1990 she suffered a Cardiac arrest and 

suffered brain damage. She was put on life support including a 

feeding tube. A feeding tube kept her alive for 15 years. In 2001, it 

was removed briefly, but reinserted after an appeal. If you 

remember, 10 years ago (2005), her case was finally adjudicated 

and her feeding and fluid tube was removed March 18th, and she 

died March 31. She was essentially starved and dehydrated to 

death over 13 days. (Imagine just totally fasting for more than a 

week! Usual time to death is 8 - 10 days without water and 3 

weeks without food.) Pope John Paul II, President Bush, and 

Governor Jeb Bush all tried to intervene, to no avail. The US 

Senate gave unanimous consent to wanting the appeal sent to the 

Federal Courts (including Barack Obama, who later said his 

concurrence was a mistake), to no avail.  

Pro Life doesn't just mean trying to prevent abortions, but 

also protecting all life from conception through natural 

death. 

Prison Ministry needs Cookies 
The 17

th
 Kairos Retreat at Stateville Prison, Crest Hill, IL is 

scheduled for March 26th-29
th

. This retreat is an ecumenical 

version based on Catholic Cursillo. One thing we bring in as a 

symbol of God's love (Agape) is home made cookies. We never 

want these to run out and we are handing these out all weekend to 

inmates and guards. The team needs to have over 2000 dozen for 

the weekend to assure "God's love doesn't run out". As simple as 

this concept is, they really feel forgotten by society and hearing 

that people on the outside spend time praying and cooking for 

them is moving. Recipes will be available in the church office. We 

need the cookies by 3/20. Frozen is OK. I'll happily pick them up. 

Mt 25:36 If you are not a baker, there are many other ways to help. 

Please contact Tom Blake, Kairos Retreat Team Stateville #17, 

847-658-0583. 

 

mailto:blooddrive@koc11091.org
http://www.4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com/
tel:847-658-0583
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It is estimated that over 32 million adults in the U.S. (one 

in 10 people) were raised Catholic and no longer identify 

themselves as members of the Church.  Last year a survey 

conducted in the Springfield IL Diocese found that for 

Mass attending Catholics, parish community is the most 

important element of parish life.  They concluded that if 

parishioners do not feel welcome, you can expect to have 

fewer parishioners soon.   
 

So what can you do?  Be aware of people you have not 

met and introduce yourself and your family and invite 

parishioners to join you at a KOC event!  

Could there be a better place to feel welcome than the 

Knights of Columbus?   
 

Each Fall and Spring our parish invites Catholics who 

have been away to attend our Catholics Returning Home 

sessions. Through this 6 week program we hope to help 

participants feel welcome in our parish and ease back into 

the Church updating their knowledge about Church 

teachings.  The Spring sessions begin Tuesday April 14 at 

7:30PM in the Ministry Center.  

For more information pick up a brochure in the Church 

lobby, check our parish website or call brother knight 

Dave Philipps at 815-347-6093. 

 
 

SMM School 2
nd

 Annual Art Auction & 

Casino NIght– Saturday, April 25th 
Saturday, April 25

th 
SMM casino & art auction 

night: The art auction will begin 5pm and the casino 

night will follow immediately afterwards around 

7:15pm. We had a great time with lots of Poker and 

Blackjack tables, as well as two Craps tables and 

couple of roulette wheels.  This is a cash event 

(following the Illinois Charitable Games Act). All 

proceeds will benefit the St. Margaret Mary School.  

As we did last year, we are looking for volunteers to 

help as dealers for the Blackjack and Poker tables.  

Please contact either Matt Harman at (847) 902-

2604 or Andre Manaois at (847) 989-9849.   

 

         
 

Saturday! Saturday! Saturday!  
April 25th at 6 pm.  

Knights at the races located at SMM Speedway! - 

(Ministry Building Basement)  

The best are here for a night of racing. We will have a great 

program for our Brother Knights and their Families.  
 

Three events are planned for the evenings program: 

1. Pinewood derby style racing in three classes  

     a. BSA regulation class  

     b. Modified class  

     c. Super Mortified class  

2. R/C oval track racing  

3. R/C car or truck demolition derby  

There will be great tailgate style food and beverages as well 

as prizes. We are in need of a couple of Event Crew Chiefs.  

see Ray Mueller for more information.   Ray - 847-420-6804 
 

 
Congratulations Jason!! 

 
Welcome Charlie Crick - newest 1st degree 

tel:847-420-6804
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               Directors & Chairmen 
Chancellor Report: 
Vocations* Scott Nejman 847-854-1008 
Sunday Rosary Rob Beyer 224-333-0592 
Vocational Raffle Gene Gonzales  
Seminarian Support John Balmes 847-854-6440 

Service Programs: 
Membership*      Kevin Wright  

Degree Team* Chris Gonzales 847-658-3871  
Membership Promotions Kevin Wright 224-699-0599 

Program Director – Dan Perna 
Church* Larry Majewski 847-658-4046  

Eucharistic Congress John Balmes 847-854-6440 

Eucharistic Adoration Deacon Maher 847-658-5788 

Easter Eucharist Scott Nejman 847-854-1008 

Church/School Painting Ken Prigge 630-730-2754 

Bibles for RE Deacon Maher 847-658-5788 

Marytown Ministry  Deacon Maher 847-658-5788 

Christmas Church Lights Mark Ostrowski 847-778-4269 

Parish Picnic Ken Prigge 630-730-2754 

Mass for Deceased Brothers Scott Nejman 847-854-1008 

Bereavement Deacon Don Miller 847-915-8474 

St. Vincent DePaul Dean Duley 630-669-4495 

Community* Bill Burg 847-323-6304 

Blood Drive Scott Shepard 847-344-4312 

Prison Ministry Deacon Maher 847-658-5788 

Wheelchair Program Tim O’Neill  847-658-5149 

Founders’ Days Ken Prigge 630-730-2754 

   Co-Chair Wayne Reed 847-836-7305 

   Co-Chair Rene Mendez 224-402-5071 

Founders’ Days Parade Open Open 

ID Drive (Tootsie Rolls) Jason Bonnet  

Bear Necessities Run Matt Harman 847-323-6304 

Nativity Set Construction Cliff Sherwin 847-658-6235 

Nativity Magnets/Decals Kevin Fitzgerald           847-658-6305 

Adopt-a-Highway Lez Paprot 847-219-0046 

Special Olympics Larry O’Brien 847-658-1364 

Hospital Visitation Deacon Don Miller 847-915-8474 

All Night Bingo Dan Kotleba 847-854-1821 

Parish Summer Festival Sal Bongiovanni  

Charity Softball Ray Mueller 847-420-6804 

Inkjet/toner recycling Dan Perna 847-658-6975  

 

Council* Tom Lambert 847-354-5964 

Downstate raffle Domenic Perna 847-658-6975 

Hammer Open* Juergen Huellen 847-658-9342 

Military Support John Wolak 224-600-8604 

Christmas Tree Lot Scott Nejman 847-854-1008 

    Co-Chair Rene Mendez 224-402-5071 

Breakfast Team Chris Hubbuch 224-241-8214 

    Co-Chair Rene Mendez 224-402-5071 

Fish Fry Ken Prigge 630-730-2754 

Sports Mania Bill Burg 847-323-6304 

Recycle Program Tim O’Neill 847-658-5149 

Clay Pigeon Shoot Jerry Ahler 847-658-1568 

Men’s Fall Retreat Stuart Kuczynski 847-987-6391 

Flag Football Ed Henning 847-458-9077 
Paintball Kevin Fitzgerald 847-658-6305 
Adopt-A-Sailor  Ray Mueller 847-420-6804 
*** Newsletter Submissions ***  
Please email your articles and photos to Dave Rzonca 
(dave.rzonca@gmail.com) by the 4th Saturday of the month 
– or you may be too late.

Family* Wayne Reed 847-836-7305 
Hayride & Bonfire Rich O'Boyle 847-924-4186 
Christmas Party  Ken Prigge 630-730-2754 
State Kamporee Scott Nejman 847-854-1008 
    Co-Chair Kevin Fitzgerald 847-658-6305 
Family Picnic Andre Manaois 847-458-1822 
Feed My Starving Children John Barrett 847-658-4688 

Youth* Mike Barrett  

Altar Server Appreciation John Wolak 224-600-8604 
  Co-Chair Rene Mendez 224-402-5071 
Soccer Challenge Matt Harman 847-323-6304 
Drug Poster Contest Bob Armstrong 847-658-9942 
Free Throw Contest Nick Wake 847-854-6279 
Spelling Bee Bob Armstrong 847-658-9942 
Scholarship Essay Dan Perna 847-658-6975 
Cub, Boy, & Venture Scouts Richard Orabutt 224-678-9260 
Perfect Attendance Tom McCabe 847-658-3372 
KCIC Poster Contest Dan DeLavergne 847-658-1996 
Summer Basketball Camps Nick Wake 847-854-6279 
Joseph Nava Bowl-a-thon Mark Halper 847-458-8922 

 
Standing Committees: 
Public Relations* Joe Bongiovanni  

Newsletter* Dave Rzonca 815-679-0450 
Email List* Dan Limbach 847-854-4188 
Social Media Joe Bongiovanni  
Multimedia Show Dan Limbach 847-854-4188 
Anniversary Dinner       Dan Perna 847-658-6975 
Web Site* Joe Bongiovanni  
Signage* Patrick Colcernian 847-854-6051 
Online Calendar Kevin Wright 224-699-0599 
 
Pro-Life* George Jost 847-658-8379 
Pro-Life Mass George Jost 847-658-8379 
Pro-Life Arms across USA George Jost 847-658-8379 
 
Charitable Contributions* Tom Lambert 847-354-5964 
 

Financial*  Kevin Fitzgerald        847-658-6305 
 
Officers: 
Grand Knight* Dan Limbach 847-854-4188 

Deputy Grand Knight* Dan Perna     847-658-6975 

Chaplain*                    Rev. Peter Tymko open 

Chancellor* Scott Nejman 847-854-1008 

Warden* Chris Hubbuch 224-241-8214 

Financial Secretary* Kevin Fitzgerald 847-658-6305 

Advocate* Tim Wuerger 847-757-7245 

Treasurer* Greg Freund 847-907-0330 

Recorder* Ray Mueller 847-420-6804 

Inside Guard* Jerry Gard 847-854-7430 

Outside Guard* Larry Odgers 312-617-8629 

Trustee 3 Year* Mark Ostrowski 847-658-8001 

Trustee 2 Year* Bob Armstrong 847-658-9942 

Trustee 1 Year* Richard Orabutt 224-678-9260 

Lecturer* Stuart Kuczynski 847-987-6391 

District Deputy* Mark Halper 847-458-8922 

Field Agent* Bill Signore 630-809-2641 

 

* To contact any of these officers via email use their title then 

“@kofc11091.org”.  For example the Grand Knight’s email address 

would be “grandknight@kofc11091.org” 
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Calendar of Events 
St. Margaret Mary Knights of Columbus Council 11091 

 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

Mar 1 Mar 2 Mar 3 Mar 4 Mar 5 Mar 6 Mar 7 

Rosary after 7:00 mass 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Council Meeting 

7:30pm 

 

 

Knights FishFry 

5-8:30 

 

 
 

 

Mar 8 Mar 9 Mar 10 Mar 11 Mar 12 Mar 13 Mar 14 

Blood Drive 

7 am till 1pm 

Prayer Service for 

Brothers in Need 

7:30 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
(food prep 10 am) 

5:30 Shamrock 

Shave 

Mar 15 Mar 16 Mar 17 Mar 18 Mar 19 Mar 20 Mar 21 

 

 
 

 

St Patrick's Day 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Officer's Meeting 

6:30pm 

 

 

Knights FishFry 

5-8:30 

 

 
 
 

Mar 22 Mar 23 Mar 24 Mar 25 Mar 26 Mar 27 Mar 28 

Breakfast with 

Easter Bunny 
 

 

 
4th degree 

meeting 
 

 

 

 

 

Stateville Prison 

Ministry 

 

 

 

 

 
Paintball-9am 

Newsletter Articles 
 

 

 

Mar 29 Mar 30 Mar 31 Apr 01 Apr 02 Apr 03 Apr 04 

Palm Sunday  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Thursday 
(Meeting moved to 

next week) 

 

 

Good Friday 

 

 
Easter Tomorrow 

Rosary 

Tomorrow? 
 

 

 

Apr 05 Apr 06 Apr 07 Apr 08 Apr 09 Apr 10 Apr  11 

Happy Easter!!! 

Prayer Service for 

Brothers in Need 

7:30 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Feed My 

Starving 

Children 

 

 

Council Meeting 

7:30pm 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Apr 12 Apr 13 Apr 14 Apr 15 Apr 16 Apr 17 Apr 18 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marian All Night 

Bingo Breakfast 

 

10 am SMM 

Confirmation 
 
 

Apr 19 Apr 20 Apr 21 Apr 22 Apr 23 Apr 24 Apr 25 

  

     

Race Day Today 

 

School Casino/Art 

Auction 

 

Apr 26 Apr 27 Apr 28 Apr 29 Apr 30 May 01 May 02 

  

 

4th degree 

meeting 
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

Council Anniversary 

Dinner 
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